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Saughall All Saints Primary School 

Literacy 
This half term we are reading the story of Nibbles 

the Book Monster. Whilst using this book as a 

stimulus, the children will be refining their 

sentence writing skills, using full stops and 

capital letters, and using ‘and’ to join words and 

sentences. We will also learn about plural words and 

the rule for adding ‘s’ or ‘es’. Year 2 children will 

also be looking at adverbs and what happens to 

words when we add ‘ly’. 

 

Mathematics 
Year 2 children will begin the term using money. 

They will be able to recognise the coins as well as 

being able to problem solve and reason about 

money. They will then move onto multiplication 

and division, focusing on 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. 

Year 1 children will begin the term looking at 

geometry. They will be looking at 2D and 3D 

shapes and their properties. They will also be doing 

more work on place value, addition and 

subtraction and measures. 

Computing 
This half term we will be brushing up on our 

basic computer skills. We will think about 

what is technology and what do we have in our 

environment. Then we will be able to log on to 

the computers, open a programme, use a mouse 

to navigate the cursor and then log off and 

shut down. 

RE 
We will be focusing on stories of love and 

forgiveness, starting with the story of the Prodigal 

Son. The children will use this to link to their own 

experiences. We will also look at the story of the 

Unforgiving Servant and what Jesus was trying 

to teach us through this story. 

PHSE 

This subject will also link closely to D&T and 

Science as we look at keeping healthy. The 

children will be looking at what ways they can 

stay healthy, how they can look after themselves, 

especially personal hygiene and hand washing. 

Trips and visits 
We are lucky to be having another sports coach 

in to school for Key Stage 1 this term. We will 

be doing multi-skills on a Wednesday 

afternoon with the coach. 

 

Additional information 

Book bags are needed every day in school in order for your child’s class teacher to write a comment in their yellow reading record when they read. 

Homework is handed out on a Tuesday and should be returned to school by the following Monday. 

PE kits and water bottles are also needed in school at all times. Should you have any queries or problems, especially regarding homework or support, 

please speak to your child’s teacher or Mrs Calvert where hopefully such problems can be solved.  
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Scientist 

As a scientist I will be investigating 

• How to keep healthy through healthy 

eating and exercising; 

• What germs are and how they 

spread. 

•  

 

Sports person 

As a footballer I will be learning 

• How to keep control of the ball; 

• How to pass and receive the ball; 

• How to control the ball and shoot; 

• How to work as a team. 

 

Africa 
Design and Technology 

As a designer I will be learning 

• Brainstorming what different breads 

are used for; 

• How to stay safe in a kitchen 

environment; 

• Following hygiene rules in the 

preparation of food; 

• Designing, making and evaluating 

a healthy pizza. 

 

Musician 

As a musician I will be learning 

• A Tanzanian game song; 

• To develop my performing skills; 

• Songs about travel and transport from 

around the world. 

 

Healthy Me 


